
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Thursday, 21 March 2019 10:36 AM 
To: Anna-Maria Wade 
Cc: AMOD; 'Jenna Field'; 'Bruce Miles' 
Subject: RE: AM 2018/13 Aged Care Award 2010 Substantive Matters 

 
Good morning Ms Wade, 
 
An extension of time has been granted. 
 
Aged Care Employers is to file its submissions in reply by 5pm Monday, 25 March 2019. 
 
Regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
 
From: Anna-Maria Wade [mailto:AnnaMaria.Wade@acsa.asn.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 21 March 2019 9:34 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: 'Jenna Field'; 'Bruce Miles' 
Subject: AM 2018/13 Aged Care Award 2010 Substantive Matters 

 
Dear Associate 
 
I write on behalf of the Aged Care Employers (Aged & Community Services Australia and Leading Age 
Services Australia). The Aged Care Employers were unable to meet the deadline for submission 
(Wednesday 20th March) in the matter AM 2018/13 due to having to tend to a range of other urgent 
matters. I respectfully request an extension of one week for our submission – 5pm Wednesday 27th 
March 2019. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Anna-Maria Wade 
◦ State Manager - NSW / ACT  
◦ Employee Relation 

 

 
 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
https://acsa.asn.au/

